
RESCHEDULING  

 SHOWS

TERM  2  COVID-19  UPDATE

Hello  Teachers !  And  welcome  back  to  a  very  different  looking  Term  2 .

 

Following  the  advice  from  the  Department  of  Education ,  there  will  be  no

incursions  held  during  Term  2  of  this  year ,  but  i f  you  already  have  a

performances  scheduled  in  term  2  don 't  panic !  We  will  be  moving  all  Term  2

bookings  into  terms  3  & 4 ,  depending  on  your  preference .  

 

There  will  be  no  additional  charges  for  moving  shows  to  a  new  date ,  and  any

deposits  already  paid  will  be  transferred  to  the  new  booking  date .

We  are  also  taking  bookings  for  late  term  3  & 4 ,  so  i f  you  haven 't  made  a  booking

yet ,  you  are  sti l l  able  to  do  so .  

 

Our  fabulous  actors  are  taking  this  time  to  learn  new  and  interesting  skil ls  to

enhance  the  Bookworm  experience ,  and  I  know  they  are  eager  to  share  them

with  you  later  on  in  the  year .  

 

We  will  be  in  the  office  Monday  -  Friday  all  term  as  usual ,  so  please  call  or  email

us  with  any  questions  you  may  have .

 

We  can 't  wait  to  come  and  visit  you  all  again ,  and  we  hope  all  of  you  are  staying

happy  and  healthy  as  we  all  get  through  this  together .

 

            -  The  Bookworms   
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